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Dear Parents/ Carers, 
Here I am in my second week already and what an exciting term 
to join the school!  I’ve really enjoyed my first week and that’s 

down to the whole school community making me feel so 
welcome, so thank you to everyone!  It is such a fabulous school 

with caring and hard-working staff, supportive parents and 
lovely children.  (They enjoy checking to see if I’ve remembered 

their names and seem amused when I don’t – I promise I’m 
trying!) I look forward to spending more time with them in the 

coming weeks and getting to know them better.   
Thank you again for making me feel so welcome.  I look forward 
to working closely with you all in the coming weeks, months and 

years to come. 
Best wishes, 
Mrs Peacock 

 
 

 
Article 28:  You have the right to a good quality education. 

You should be encouraged to go to school to the highest 

level you can. 

 
 

 

 

June 
Happy Birthday! 

 
Hope you all have a lovely day! 

Leo D – 7th June 
Emily R – 8th June  

Lily S – 8th June 
Jenson O’N – 11th June 
Reuben G – 12th June  
Felicity B – 19th June 
George C – 19th June  
Oscar C – 19th June  
Alex K – 19th June 

Harrison B-H – 24th June 
Summer W – 24th June 
Roscoe H – 26th June 
Harriet B – 28th June 
Samuel D – 29th June 
Joseph G – 29th June 

 

 

Can you help…? 
 

Does your workplace or business have a Corporate Social 
Responsibility Policy (or something similar whereby they offer local 

schools support)?  We are always looking for fundraising 
opportunities and we believe that some companies offer schools 
help through these policies/ schemes.  If you think you can offer 
the school support in this capacity, please call in and discuss the 

opportunities available. 
 

Forest Lane, Kirklevington, Yarm, Stockton. TS15 9LX 
Telephone   (01642) 781261 

E-mail: kirklevington@kirklevington.org.uk 
Web: www.kirklevington.stockton.sch.uk 
Executive Head Teacher: Mrs M. Carlton 

Head of School: Mrs L Peacock 

With the sunny weather set to continue this 
week, please remember to put sunscreen 
on your child/children and send them into 

school with a hat and a water bottle to 
ensure they are safe in the sunshine.  Many 

thanks! 

 

In-school Transition 
We are having our in-school transition morning on Friday 
7th July.  During this time, your child/children, will meet 

their new class teacher and create a new Rights Respecting 
School‘s Charter.  You will be informed of new class 

information by the end of June. 

Sports’ Day 
Reminder 

14th June  Acorn & Willow  
9.30am – 10.30am 

15th June Birch & Chestnut 
1.30pm – 3pm 

16th June Elm & Oak 
1.30pm-3pm 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 
(subject to change) 

June 
12th June Phonics Check week Y1 
14th June Acorn/Willow Sports Day 9.30am-

10.30am 
12th June Birch & Chestnut Sports Day 1.30pm-

3pm 
16th June Elm & Oak Sports Day 1.30pm – 3pm 
19th June Science Week 
21st June Y6 Team Building 
24th June School Fayre - KIRKFEST 
26th June Show Racism the Red Card Workshop 

Elm/Oak 
27th June Y4/Y5 Middlesbrough Mosque Trip 
28th-30th June Robinwood –Oak/Elm 
29th June Mini Messi sessions – Acorn 

 
July 
7th July In-school transition morning 
11th July Y6 Performance 1.45pm-3pm 
12th July MFL Taster sessions Oak 
12th July Y6 Performance 5pm -6.15pm 
13th July Parents’ Book Look 3:20-4:20pm 
14th July FROKS Wow Day 
18th July Y6 leavers assembly – Church 9.15am 
19th July     Break-up for Summer  

 
 

School Uniform 

Just a reminder that we expect 

all children to be dressed in 

appropriate school uniform.  

For more information, please 

see our ‘Uniform Policy’ on the 

school website.  Also, children 

are not allowed to wear 

jewellery at school for health 

and safety reasons.   

Please ensure your child is 

adhering to these school rules.   

 
 

              
 

There are lots of photographs on 

our Twitter & Facebook accounts. 

Please follow us and keep up-to-

date with what is happening. 

 

 @KirklevingtonP 

https://www.facebook.com/Kirklevi

ngtonPrimarySchool  

 

Office Opening Hours 
Please note that school office 

opening hours are 8.30am – 4pm. 
If out of hours, you can please 

leave a message or send an email, 
however, it will not be responded 

to until the office is open.   
Thank you! 

https://www.facebook.com/KirklevingtonPrimarySchool
https://www.facebook.com/KirklevingtonPrimarySchool


 

 

 

 

Last Sunday (4th June), Theo competed in the 
North East Youth League at Hetton Lyon’s 
Country Park and won! He is now the 2023 
Under 10s’ Road Race Regional Champion. 

This was in a very strong field of riders and as 
he is a 1st year rider it is even more of an 

achievement as some of the riders are a year 
older than him.  Well done, Theo – this is an 

excellent achievement! He’s our budding future 
Olympian or Tour de France winner! 

 

 
 

 
 
He is off to Bradford on Saturday to compete in 
the no nonsense league but he gets very 
nervous going here as this is where he fell and 
got ran over but he faces his nemesis track 
and gives it his all - hopefully getting a decent 

finish  
 

Kirklevington Superstars 

Well done to Aidan 
who competed in a 
Swimming Gala this 

weekend.  
He came 3rd in 50m 
Breaststroke; 4th in 
50m freestyle; and 

5th in 100m freestyle. 
Getting PBs in all his 

races.  Wow!  
 

He also got his blue 
belt in martial arts. 
Well done, Aidan! 

 
 

Well done to Lucas! He has 
gained an academic 

scholarship to Teesside High 
this year which is an amazing 
achievement and recognition 

for all his hard work.   

Jude and Jasper completed the 
Yarm 5K Fun Run on Sunday 
11th June. The boys put in an 

outstanding effort and finished in 
19th & 20th places out of 550 

runners from all ages.   
Well done! 

Alex came out this weekend 
and dominated.  Alex took the 
win in the small pony open on 
Baby James and then took 3rd 
in the same class with Valor.  

He then also won the Under 14s 
class with Valor.  Well done to 

Alex – what a fantastic 
achievement!  He is now 

heading down to Bicton with 2 
ponies to jump the Pony 

Premier.  Good luck to Alex and 
his ponies! 


